Ecole Salish Secondary: Leadership fundraiser
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The leadership program at Salish Secondary connects scheduled leadership classes, Student
Council, community service connections, and activities available to the entire school body. In
order to run many of these activities, fund our service initiatives, and provide students the
opportunity to travel to conferences (once travel is allowed) we need to run some fundraisers.

If you're looking for a quick Christmas gift, a thank you for someone in your life, or just a way
to stock up on funds for your go-to shopping spots, please consider buying some gift cards
through our fundraiser.

You pay the face value of the card, you do not lose anything in purchasing through our
fundraiser, but we gain a small percentage for our programs from Fundscrip.

In order to stay safe during the current pandemic, please email your order forms to Ms. Young,
at young michelle@surreyschools.ca and the school will set up a “debt” for the total owing in
your Salish student schoolcashonline account. If you do not have a Salish student account
(meaning, you are a community member, and not the parent/guardian of a student here) please
let Ms. Young know when you email your form and we can set up a safe cheque drop procedure.

Order forms are due in by November 20, and if all payments have been received, submission
of our order will be fast and gift cards will be delivered to the school by the first week in
December. You will be contacted when you are able to come and pick up your ordered cards.
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